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March 2nd- Crazy Hat Day

Tuesday, March 2 is the kick off to our
CSA sponsored school book fair. To show
our excitement, Tuesday will be "Crazy
Hat Day" at Pine Hill School. Wear a
funny, funky, or fabulous hat. Decorate
your own with your unique and creative
flair.

Pine Hill Book Fair

March 2nd - 5th

The Pine Hill Virtual Book Fair starts PINE HILL BOOK FAIR
tomorrow, March 2nd!

Visit Aesop's Fable to find amazing books, games, puzzles
and more!!

By participating in the book fair you will be supporting AESOP’S FABLE

the Pine Hill CSA (20% of all book, games and puzzle purchases will come
directly to us), fostering a love of reading in your house, helping your teacher
build a diverse classroom library and supporting a local independent

bookshop. Everybody wins!

Visit Aesop's Fable

Please remember to choose "PINE HILL CSA” at checkout.

Pine Hill CSA Meeting


https://aesopsfable.com/

Pine Hill CSA Monthly Meeting
Thursday, March 4th @ 9 am

All Pine Hill Parents are welcome to join.

Join Zoom Meeting 7,
Meeting ID: 838 9968 7303 //\\@“
Passcode: 607402

Raffle Baskets

This year's raffle basket drawing will be held Thursday,
April 15th (right before April Vacation).

Stay tuned for more details on how to buy tickets!

Thank you Pine Hill Custodians!!

Pine Hill custodians have gone above
and beyond this year, even working
through the night to keep Pine Hill
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teachers.

Let’s give a huge shout out to Peter
Gimblett, Osmar Marques, Dave
Paddock and Ed Ryan! Thank you for
all that you do for the Pine Hill
community!

Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER: Uncovering Skills for Stress
Resilience.

Wednesday, March 10, 2021

DS Challenge Success is sponsoring a virtual event for a Il parents and guardians of Dover
and Sherborn students in grades 6 - 12, as well as members of the community and
interested stakeholders

Filmmaker and physician Dr. Delaney Ruston takes the conversation around screens and
teens to the next level with Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER: Uncovering Skills for Stress
Resilience. This film examines the science behind teen’s emotional challenges, the
interplay of social media, and most importantly, what can be done in our schools and
homes to help them build crucial skills to navigate stress, anxiety, and depression in our
digital age.


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83899687303?pwd=UmhhaGw4QVpMSkx0Myt5Zm5zM1FQdz09

Dr. Delaney sets out to understand the challenges in our current screen-filled society, and
identify how we, as parents and educators, can empower teens to overcome mental
health challenges and build emotional agility, communication savvy, and stress

resilience.

A virtual Q&A will follow the film, hosted by DSHS and DSMS Assistant Principals,
Ann Deaver Keegan and Ana Hurley.

Registration required for the link

Register Here

Questions? Contact Hessie Sheldon at hessiesheldon@ gmail.com.

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.



https://www.screenagersevent.com/nextchapter-dover-sherborn-challenge-success
mailto:hessiesheldon@gmail.com
https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

